[image: image1.png]FROM: Alexander M. Korotkiy
And Svetlana Braynina
12413 Adventure Drive
Riverview, FL 33569
Dear Brit Yitzchack:
Thank you very much for performing the circumcision on my son Alan. My
wife and 1 are very grateful to you for coming all the way from Miami to Tampa on

such a short notice and perform the circumcision according to all Jewish traditions

and putting it on photo film, so we can show it to him when he grows up.

Sincerely,

Alexgnder Korotiy and Svetlana Braynina




